
 
 

Royal Caribbean Group Extends Suspension of Cruising 
 

Tuesday, October 6, 2020 
  

Our primary goal continues to be a healthy return to service for our guests, crew and the 

communities we visit. As we work with the CDC and others toward this shared 

goal, Royal Caribbean Group will be extending the suspension of sailings to include 

those departing on or before November 30, 2020, excluding sailings from Hong Kong. 

Celebrity Cruises will also be suspending their full 2020/21 Winter program in Australia 

and Asia. Additionally, Azamara will be suspending their 2020/21 Winter sailings 

throughout Australia & New Zealand, South Africa and South America.  

  

We will be reaching out to our guests and travel partners to share further details and 

address any questions or concerns they may have. 

  

For individual brand details, please visit the cruise lines’ websites:  

Azamara: www.azamara.com, Celebrity: www.celebritycruises.com, Royal 

Caribbean www.royalcaribbean.com and Silversea: www.silversea.com. 
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Media contact: Jonathon Fishman 

Email:  corporatecommunications@rccl.com 
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